
Board of Education Information 
To:​   Board of Education 

From:  Matt Rich 

Date:​  September 22, 2025 

Re:​   Employee Boys Basketball Coach - Brad Cheehy 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to employ Brad Cheehy as a Boys’ Basketball 
Coach for the 2025 season at a stipend rate of $2340. 

 
​    Background: 

Mr. Cheehy played basketball through age group and high school ranks. He has been coaching 
youth sports for 8 years including 5 years of basketball. Brad has coached several of our 
students through the age group experiences. We look forward to him working with our full 
basketball teams this winter. 
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